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Systems Assessment and I FILE: 05-AFC-3 
Facilities Siting Division I PROJECT TITLE: Sun Valley Energy Project 

D Meeting Location: Phone Call , ~ Telephone 1916-651-8853 

I TIME:NAME: Robert Worl DATE: 3/28/12 9:30AM 

WITH: Jennifer Morris-lee, Heather Macleod, EME 
! 

SUBJECT: Introduction to Heather, Forward 'Plans for SVEP into 2012 

On 3/28/12 I had a telephone conversation with Heather Macleod and Jennifer Morris-lee 
regarding the status of the SVEP. The purpose was to acquaint Heather and RW, as HM will 
be the taking over the duties of the SVEP AFC process. Currently, the project is suspended 
until 5/12; JM-l indicated that they will likely seek a continuance of the suspension due to the 
continued difficulties associated with emission reduction credits within the South Coast Air 
Quality Management District (SCAQMD), particularly for PM2.5. Also the application of the 
new Prevention of Significant Deterioration (PSD) requirements will take additional analysis. 
Applicant indicated that they may take the following actions: 
1. Withdraw their current Determination of Compliance/Authority to Construct (DOC/ATC)
 
application at the District to refile an application that will insure that new requirements and'
 
information are contained in a DOC application before the District and the Energy
 
Commission.
 
~2. Applicant will continue to work with the City of Meniffee and the County of Riverside, and
 
request from the county any updates needed, or assurances of compliance associated with
 
the Advisory Conditional Use Permit (ACUP) secured for the SVEP.
 
3. Applicant will work to develop a new lORS table associated with the City/County changes,
 
changes with SCAQMD etc.
 
4. Applicant will continue to insure that the information re the temporary rail crossing for
 
construction access to the site is current, and that the correct permitting authority is identified
 
(County, and railroad, CPUC were all involved in the initial discussions, and it appeared that
 
the County (RCTC) would be the source of required permit for a temporary crossing).
 
5. Applicant will be submitting an updated Status Report to the Committee in April 2012 that
 
provides updated information and possibly indicates the applicant's intention to request an
 
extension of the Suspension from the Siting Committee. 
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cc: Alana Mathews-Davis 
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